DROUGHT SCHOOL

June 19,2023

Rachel Zellmer

Department of Public Instruction
125 South Webster Street
Madison, WI 53707

Dear Ms. Zellmer,

This letter is to correct the Norway J7 School District’s October 1 Child Count
Data.

DPI’s Maintenance of Effort is showing a count of 9 students on the October 1
Child Count for the 2022-2023 school year. The correct Maintenance of Effort
October 1 Child Count number should be 10.

e Of those 10 students, 4 were students ages 3, 4, and 5 on October 1.

Our count has since been corrected on WISEdash/WISEdata, however, the
correction is still needed for Maintenance of Effort.

Thank you for your assistance on this matter.

Sincerely, @/
A .

dam|p.K. Scanlan
District Superintendent

Email Phone Address
scanlan@drought.school 262-895-7778 21016 W. 7 Mile Rd.

Franksville, WI 53126




